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FCC Commissioner Brendan Carr talks with Wiley’s Telecom, Media &

Technology Practice co-chairs Amb. David Gross and Kathy Kirby to

discuss recent developments in the FCC such as: 

● The latest Executive Order on Social Media 

● The effects and outcomes from COVID-19 

● Net neutrality 

● ATSC 3.0


